LSJRSD.0226

From: Janet Willett <jaynut@velociter.net>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 3:43 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water

We in OID water district have worked and planned for years, creating an efficient water use program. The S.F. Bay
Area has preserved the ecosystem and is working to preserve wildlife habitat . Northern Calif.already sends an
abundant water supply to Southern Calif. Please stop the unfair, costly, and ecologically dangerous theft of water plan
that will hurt Northern California .

Janet Willett





